TODAY IS A CLUB DAY.

Course Selection Reminder: Any student who desires a level change for his/her core courses for the upcoming 2015-2016 school year must complete and return the required Request to Reconsider Teacher Recommendation Form by Friday, March 23. No parent or student initiated level changes can be honored past the March 23rd deadline. The form is available on-line and in the main office.

Administration

Seniors: An important planning meeting for Manheim Township High School's commencement speaking will be held Wednesday, March 25th at 2:40 in Ms. Lepore's room (Room 125). Manheim Township's graduation speaking process is unique and entirely senior driven. The quality of your graduation program depends upon your participation. Students who attend will work on choosing and shaping this year's graduation speech theme. If you have questions or are interested but unable to attend due to a scheduling conflict please see Ms. Lepore in room 125 or Mr. Johns in room 250 prior to the meeting.

The following military recruiters will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:

Army National Guard - Friday, March 20th

On Thursday, March 26th from 6:00-8:00 PM, over 45 two - four year colleges and universities, military, financial aid, and test prep programs will be in the High School cafeteria for our annual **Spring College Night at Manheim Township**. A College Admissions Panel question and answer session will also be available for students and parents to attend at 7:15 PM in Convocation Hall. Students 9-12 are welcome to attend. Please contact Mrs. Ziegler in the College and Career Center with any questions.

The Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship is given to a senior who has been accepted in a post-secondary program in nursing, has a 2.5 or better cumulative GPA as of the 7th semester, and must have demonstrated a sensitivity to people in need by participating in community service and/or volunteering. The application is available on Naviance, and it should be completed and turned in to Mrs. Noll in room 008 by April 2nd.

Attention Seniors: If you have a history of volunteerism and would like to be considered for senior awards that recognize your contributions as a volunteer, please consider applying for the following opportunities:

MANHEIM TOWNSHIP AMBULANCE ASSOCIATION - "Student chosen should be one who has been an outstanding volunteer serving in a community organization."

BPO ELKS CLUB VOLUNTEER AWARD - "Student chosen should be selected for outstanding volunteer work only. Scholastic rating should NOT be considered."

Applications can be accessed through Naviance or picked up in the Health Room. Return the completed forms to Mrs. Lamp in the Health Room OR by email to <code>lampre@mtwp.net</code> by Friday, March 27, 2015.

Seniors: Registration for Prom will begin on Monday, March 23rd during all lunches. Tickets are \$42 per person and sales will continue until Tuesday, March 31st. Students must be debt free to purchase tickets. Checks should be made payable to MT Class of 2015 and payment must be received by March 31st. Prom will be held at the Eden Resort Inn & Suites on Friday, April 10th from 5:00 – 10:00 PM. Doors close at 6:30 PM and no one will be admitted after that time. Please note that students may leave school on Friday, April 10th after 3rd period if they have turned in a note to the attendance office prior to April 10th. Parent phone calls will not be accepted for early dismissal. CTC students should register for Prom with Mrs. Bennett in the main office of the High School.

Seniors: Not only is it Prom time, its Post Prom time! Tickets to Post Prom go on sale next week during all lunches and before school on Thursday, March 26th. Don't forget to turn in your signed registration form along with your \$25.00. You do not have to go to prom to go to post prom. It will be a great party - you don't want to miss it!

Post Prom Committee

Blood Drive Update: The Blood Drive has been rescheduled for Monday March 23rd. All appointment times will remain the same. Any student that signed up and wants to check his/her appointment time should see Mr. Davis in room 230. Please report to the auditorium lobby at your scheduled time on Monday. Make sure that you've eaten in the four hours prior to your donation and you have the parent permission for 16 year olds.

Mini-THON: Committee Head applications for 2016 are available in Room 112. Completed applications are due to Mr. Sneeringer today, March 20, 2015.

Mini-THON

Soliloquy club is hosting an open mic night at The Seed on April 17th at 7:00 pm. We are looking for students to read original poetry or play music. Check the soliloquy website linked through the mtwp website under quicklinks for the High School.

Soliloquy

Acts for Follies...This is it!!! Sign up now to perform in Follies! Pick up an audition sheet outside room 162 and sign up for a time slot. Audition days are March 27 and 30; April 1,3, and 6 from 2:45 to 4:45 in Convocation Hall.

E. Rickert

Manheim Township Cheerleading Coach Kim McLaughlin has announced try-outs for the 2015-2016 squad will be held March 30 and March 31 from 6-9 pm in the north gym at the high school. Anyone interested in grades 7-12 must attend both days. Please dress in athletic wear and sneakers. There will be a mandatory parent and uniform sizing meeting April 1 from 6-8 in the high school cafeteria for each team. See you then!

K. McLaughlin

TODAY'S SPORTS

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Btennis	Wilson	Α	HS	4:00	2:20	2:30

SATURDAY'S SPORTS

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Btennis	Henderson (s)	Α	Henderson	10:00		7:50
Blax	Trinity	Н	HS Field H	11:00		
Base	Governor Mifflin	Α	HS	1:00		11:15